
H-20 Correspondence – Bryan Quigley 
 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Bryan Quigley [mailto:b@bryanquigley.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 3:47 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Please do not approve World Oil Tank Installation (Agenda 26) 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
We need to do no more fossil fuel infrastructure - especially as this expands capacity when we need to 
be in drawdown. 
 
Please do not allow any new fossil fuel instrasture in Long Beach. 
 
Kind regards, 
Bryan Quigley 
 


